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Septimius Severus was an 
African who became the 
Roman emperor. He died 
in York, in the north of 
England. 
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Crisps were invented, by 
accident, by George 
Crum a Black chef at a 
New York hotel. 

 



Willis Johnson created 
the egg-beater, a device 
which revolutionised 
the world of cooking. 

 



Fred Jones invented 
the portable X-Ray 
machine which has 
saved countless lives. 

 



Dale Hill Williams 
performed the first 
open heart surgery in 
1893. The patient 
survived and lived 
another 50 years. 

 



The first Black 
Professional Footballer 
was Arthur Wharton 
who signed for 
Preston North End in 
1886. 

 



William Hall was the 
first Black recipient of 
the Victoria Cross. He 
was awarded the medal 
for bravery during the 
Crimean war in 1857. 

 



There has been an 
African Queen of 
England. George III’s 
wife, Charlotte, had 
African ancestry. 
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Viv Anderson became the 
first Black Footballer to 
be capped by England in 
1978. 
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